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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

$400 EVERY
30 MINUTES
11am–10pm

$400 EVERY
30 MINUTES
11am–10pm

$400 EVERY
30 MINUTES
11am–10pm

$400 EVERY
30 MINUTES
11am–10pm

SOLAR BEAR 
SUNDAY 

10am–2pm
2pm–6pm
6pm–10pm  
10pm-2am

Win tickets to
see the

Orlando Solar
Bears play

from our Kia
Legends Suite

President’s Day
$15,000 

BIG A$$ HIGH HANDS
WITH ROYAL RESET

Noon–4pm • 4pm–8pm
8pm–Midnight 

Plus $200 every 20
minutes

11am–Midnight

MAGIC
MONDAY 
10am-2pm
2pm-6pm
6pm-10pm  

Win tickets to
see the
Orlando

Magic play
from our Kia

Legends
Suite

 
One card qualifies*

 
One card qualifies*

 
One card qualifies*

 
One card qualifies*

WHEEL OR
NO WHEEL
11am–10pm

 
One card qualifies*

 
Chance to pocket 

$299 in cash or take a 
spin on the wheel for 
even bigger winnings

$3,000 POWER Hour
11am – Midnight

Midnight–2am

 
$1,000 every 20 minutes

 
$200 every 30 minutes
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One card qualifies*

$500 EVERY
30 MINUTES
11am–10pm

 
One card qualifies*

$500 EVERY
30 MINUTES
11am–10pm

 
One card qualifies*

$500 EVERY
30 MINUTES
11am–10pm

 
One card qualifies*

$500 EVERY
30 MINUTES
11am–10pm

29

$3,000 POWER Hour
11am – Midnight

Midnight–2am

 
$1,000 every 20 minutes

 
$200 every 30 minutes

WHEEL OR
NO WHEEL
11am–10pm

 
One card qualifies*

 
Chance to pocket 

$299 in cash or take a 
spin on the wheel for 
even bigger winnings

WHEEL OR
NO WHEEL
11am–10pm

 
One card qualifies*

 
Chance to pocket 

$299 in cash or take a 
spin on the wheel for 
even bigger winnings

WHEEL OR
NO WHEEL
11am–10pm

 
One card qualifies*

 
Chance to pocket 

$299 in cash or take a 
spin on the wheel for 
even bigger winnings

WHEEL OR
NO WHEEL
11am–10pm

 
One card qualifies*

 
Chance to pocket 

$299 in cash or take a 
spin on the wheel for 
even bigger winnings

FAST CASH
11am–10pm 

Hit quads, a
straight flush, 
a royal flush or

aces full of
jacks or better,

and 
get paid on

the spot. 
Two cards

qualify*

FAST CASH
11am–10pm 
Hit quads, a

straight flush, 
a royal flush or

aces full of
jacks or better,

and 
get paid on

the spot. 
Two cards

qualify*

FAST CASH
11am–10pm 

Hit quads, a straight
flush, 

a royal flush or aces
full of jacks or better,

and 
get paid on the spot. 
Two cards qualify*

Hit quads, a straight
flush, 

a royal flush or aces
full of jacks or better,

and 
get paid on the spot. 
Two cards qualify*

$500 EVERY 20
MINUTES 

11am – Midnight

 
$200 every 30 minutes

Midnight–2am

$500 EVERY 20
MINUTES 

11am – Midnight

 
$200 every 30 minutes

Midnight–2am

$500 EVERY 20
MINUTES 

11am – Midnight

 
$200 every 30 minutes

Midnight–2am

$500 EVERY 20
MINUTES 

11am – Midnight

 
$200 every 30 minutes

Midnight–2am

$500 EVERY 20
MINUTES 

11am – Midnight

 
$200 every 30 minutes

Midnight–2am

$500 EVERY 20
MINUTES 

11am – Midnight

 
$200 every 30 minutes

Midnight–2am

FAST CASH
11am–10pm 

Hit quads, a straight
flush, 

a royal flush or aces
full of jacks or better,

and 
get paid on the spot. 
Two cards qualify*

FAST CASH
11am–10pm 

Hit quads, a straight
flush, 

a royal flush or aces
full of jacks or better,

and 
get paid on the spot. 
Two cards qualify*

FAST CASH
11am–10pm 

Hit quads, a straight
flush, 

a royal flush or aces
full of jacks or better,

and 
get paid on the spot. 
Two cards qualify*

FAST CASH
11am–10pm 

*Daytona Beach


